
Report from Fixture Secretary                                                                              
for meeting to be held at Exonia on 15  th   September 2022

It has now been 6 months since I have taken on the role of Fixture Secretary 
for D.C.I.B.A.

In the beginning there was quite a bit of paperwork to be updated and put in 
place. 

I was given details from the previous Fixture Secretary, but the computer work 
that was sent to me was not compatible with my computer. Therefore, I was 
having to revise all the contacts for each of the clubs that we have fixtures 
with. However, that is all behind me now.

There have been issues with some games having to be temporarily cancelled 
for this coming season, but they will go back into the programme in the 
following season. Dates and venues were badly matched and rather than upset
everyone’s programmes it was best to cancel and ensure everything runs 
smoothly for the clubs involved. All involved have agreed by both parties that 
it was for the best.

Jill Beer


